
  

- 313 BH, Ste, 20. 

Weokington, D0, 

Dr. LeM. Birkhead 

Friends of Democracy 

103 Park AV@e, 

New York, H.Y. 

Dear Dre Birkhead, 

I have just returmed to town after a trip on 4 atory, hence I haven't been 

able to answer your letter of June 27 sooner. a 

Ones again I hope to be in New York soon and I*12 look you up. My job now 

4s to efposs unexposed honest-to-goodness apies, “hich I'm finding tough. 

Thanks & lot for your kindness in sending me the copies of the Gestapo 

pamphlet. They're swell, ond the people to whom I've given some of the cepies 

say go, $00. 

Youra truly 

Harold Yoiabers 

  
 


